
SAVE THE DATE 
Armwood High School  

OPEN HOUSE 2022-23 

Monday, August 8, 2022 

Freshmen 3-4pm 

Upper Classmen 4:30-6:00pm 

Join the Hunt... 



Armwood High School 

OPEN HOUSE 

2022-23 

Join THE Hunt! 

WHO? All Armwood HS Student and their Parents/Guardians 

WHAT? The 2022-23 OPEN HOUSE, where parents/guardians/students 
will get information about school updates, students will meet 
their teachers and get their schedules, and 
parents/guardians/students can find their classes. 

WHEN? Monday, August 8th

Freshmen 3-4pm 
Upper Classmen 4:30-6:00pm 

WHERE? Armwood High School’s Media Center, Cafeteria, and 
classrooms 

HOW? Parents/Guardians/Students will complete a punch card, by 
visiting stations in the cafeteria and the media center collecting 
important information. The completed punch card will be 
students’ ticket to getting their schedules from their homeroom 
teacher. 


